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We presented our new proposals on ESL 
carry-over and subcontracting protections 
at our last bargaining session, on October 7. 
Since then, AHMC management let us know 
that they are preparing their response and 
won’t be able to provide bargaining dates until 
they complete it. Waiting is frustrating, but 
we are unified and prepared to fight for a fair 
contract.  

In the meantime, we will meet with Daly City 
Councilmembers on Thursday, October 22, 
at 6p.m. We plan to share our stories about 
what it’s like working at Seton since AHMC 
took over. We’ll also talk about takeaways, our 
other HR concerns, and safety issues in the 
facilities. 

This is an important opportunity to speak 
directly to our elected officials.  
Will you join us at this meeting via Zoom  
with our Daly City Councilmembers?

If you have any questions, please contact your 
steward, bargaining team member, or your 
NUHW Representative, Teddy Watler, at  
(562) 277-0713 or twatler@nuhw.org.

NUHW.org

OUR SAFETY MATTERS
We meet with AHMC Seton 
management over Zoom every 
Friday afternoon at 1 p.m.  
to discuss our concerns about 
COVID safety in the hospital, yet 
management has not shown up 
for the last two weeks. We have 
urgent questions about how our 
hospital is keeping us and our 
patients safe, but it does not seem 
like AHMC is taking our concerns 
seriously.  

Will you join us at our next joint 
safety meeting?  

MEET OUR NEW REP
Our new NUHW organizer and 
representative is Teddy Watler.  
While Teddy is unable to spend 
time inside of the facilities during 
the pandemic, he will be available 
outside the main entrance of 
Seton Medical Center in Daly 
City from 3:30p.m. to 4:30p.m. on 
Friday, October 23 to say hello in 
person and answer any questions 
you may have. Remember to reach 
out to Teddy if will attend either of 
the Zoom meetings this week. 


